
07/11/2019 

MRS Sophie Kemp 
59 Bennett ST 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
Sophie.kemp@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

Please be advised that as a resident of Bennett Street I am not in favour of the proposed 
weekly markets at Harbord Bowling Club. There is insufficient access and parking for a market 
of this size and the potential for disruption to the neighbourhood every Sunday is huge. 
Parking/traffic is already pretty congested due to weekend sports and further disruption and 
noise will not be pleasant. Thanks. 
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Subject: Online Submission


